
antigen tests for students and staff in public elementary and

secondary schools, along with children and staff in child care settings.

Over 3.9 million rapid antigen tests are being shipped to school

boards this week, with additional tests to be delivered next week. The

use of the tests is for symptomatic individuals, who will be required to

take two rapid tests 24 hours apart, and upon negative results can

return to class.

Additional measures in place to prepare for the return to in-person

learning include the following:
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